
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP), acknowledges the 
receipt of your Open Public Records Act (OPRA) record request.  The NJDEP will respond 
to your request within seven (7) business days. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Record Access at (609) 341-3121, or 
e-mail our office at: records.custodian@dep.nj.gov. The assigned OPRA Record Request 
Tracking #, identified in the Subject Line of this email, will facilitate future 
communications with our office.

Thank you,

NJDEP - Office of Record Access

OPRA Request Tracking Number:  383517

Date Received: 09/10/2025
Date Submitted: 09/10/2025
Access Method: Send Electronic copies

Requesting Party Information
Name: john migueis
Affiliations: NJ21st, Inc

Mailing Address:
56 Kuntz Avenue

Berkeley Heights, NJ   07922    
Phone: (973) 477-6502
Email: team@nj21st.com

Request Information
Facility Name:
Block\Lot:  
Address: Union Twp - Union
Owner:
Operator:
Permit Type:
License Type:
Related IDs:
Individual:
Individual Type:

Request Details:
All civil administrative penalty assessments, notices of violation, settlement agreements, and enforcement 
orders issued by the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection to:    Berkeley Heights 
Wastewater Pollution Control Facility (WPCF), 29 Snyder Avenue, Berkeley Heights, NJ    NJPDES 
Permit No. NJ0024741    Program Interest ID: 46122    Berkeley Heights Sanitary Collection System, 29 
Park Avenue, Berkeley Heights, NJ    NJPDES Permit No. NJ0107881    Program Interest ID: 94121    
For each document, please provide the date of issuance, violation(s) cited, penalty amount assessed, 
payment status, photographs and current status of the enforcement action.    A cumulative record (if 
available) of the total penalties assessed and paid by the Township of Berkeley Heights under these 

mailto:records.custodian@dep.nj.gov


permits from January 1, 2020 through the present.    Please provide these records electronically via 
email.    I certify that I have not been convicted of any indictable offense under the laws of New Jersey, 
any other state, or the United States. These records will not be used for a commercial purpose and are 
not sought in connection with any litigation.    Thank you for your assistance.    Sincerely,


